Hello everyone,
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I hope you are enjoying your holiday weekend. | know | am enjoying spending time with a
household full of my daughter’s friends. Oh, to be young again. Remember to take some time
to create some fabulous memories with those you love.

This week we will not have class on Tuesday in order to observe the Memorial Day Holiday.

The last day of school will be our End of Year Family Picnic. This will take place on Thursday
May 30th. We will begin promptly at 10:45am in our room. Before joining us for our quick
celebration ceremony, please feel free to drop your blankets and your picnic lunches outside.
To do this you will need to arrive a few minutes early. Everyone is invited to come and join us
for our picnic. The picnic will be outside if the weather is nice. The picnic will be in the gym if
the weather does not cooperate. Remember that you must provide your own blanket to sit on
and lunch with a drink for your family. There is no class on Thursday before the celebration
picnic.

*We will ask anyone willing to provide us with a snack or dessert to place them on the table
outside for all to share. Thank you to those families that already signed up! Please remember
all products need to be nut free and store bought. | will put the sign-up link in the email in which
this is sent to you.

Our celebration in the room will include a short presentation where the children will receive a
special certificate and sing some songs. Our class picnic will dismiss at 11:45AM. As you are
leaving Thursday morning, please keep in mind that the 3-year-old class dismisses at 11:45 AM.
They will have a regular class that day. Therefore, the parents will be lined up in the lower loop
for pick-up. We advise that you take your child by the hand for the journey up to the parking lot.
We just want everyone to be safe.

Ms. Jordyn, Mrs. Favro and | have loved getting to spend time with your children this year.
Thank you for sharing them with us. We are excited to see how much they have grown. We
look forward to hearing about all their adventures in the threes. We are saddened that we will
not get to spend as much time with them anymore. Next year, we will try to stop down to their
new room to say Hil!

May your weekend be wonderful!

Karen Hart, Ms. Jordyn and Mrs. Favro



